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John Hartung has just been accepted into our program as a graduate student. I 

will be his major professor on a project to document the history of The Idaho Primi­

tive area utilizing primary sources and inventorying existing sites of historical 

and prehistorical interest. A later phase of this project will research optimal ways 

of interpreting this information to wilderness visitors. 

This summer John will be writing a study plan and doing some preliminary inves­

tigation. I think one of the first things he (we) should do is meet Jess Taylor. 

Preferably this would be at the ranch. Therefore, could John and I arrange to fly 

in with you sometime when Mr. Taylor will be there? 

I think this can be a good study and I thought you would be interested in it. 
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